
 
 

Children’s Outreach Worker  

St Stephen’s is a growing church with a big heart. We love Southmead and have 
been a part of the estate since it started.  We are a church that wants to grow in faith 
and serve our community.   

We have so many opportunities to work with children that we need someone to 
come in, build team, organise our efforts and serve the schools.  The right person 
will also be able to contribute to the continued development of our intergenerational 
worship. 

Do you love Jesus and sense a call to connect community and church 
together, sharing faith and discipling children in schools, church and 
community?  Do you enjoy spending time with children and their families? If 
so, we’d love to hear from you! 

You would: 

• Be part of a fantastic small, but growing church serving a tremendously kind 

community  

• Work in a supportive environment alongside a team of people who love Jesus 

and Southmead  

• Build on our good reputation in schools with the flexibility to serve them in 

appropriate ways and build relationships between the schools, community and 

church 

A full job description, person specification and application form can be downloaded 
from Parish vacancies - Diocese of Bristol 

Applications must be on our application form and should be submitted 
to jobs@bristoldiocese.org 

For an informal conversation contact: Rev Gaby Doherty: 07967 976110 or email her 
at revgabyssc@gmail.com 

 

Application deadline:   9am on Tuesday 6th May 2025 

Interviews will take place:   Sunday 18th May 2025 

This post is subject to an occupational requirement that the postholder be a 

practising Christian under part 1 of Schedule 9 of the Equality Act 2010 

An enhanced DBS check will be required. 

Hours: Full time, 37.5 hours p/w 

Salary: £27,000 to £30,000 p.a. 
depending on experience 

Duration: Fixed term contract until 31 
December 2028 

Location: Southmead, Bristol 

 

https://www.bristol.anglican.org/aboutus/vacancies-xdb/parish-vacancies/
mailto:jobs@bristoldiocese.org
mailto:revgabyssc@gmail.com


Please note that we are unable to accept international applications where a visa will 

be required. 

The Diocese of Bristol is committed to being a fair, respectful, and inclusive 

organisation. We believe that diversity enriches us and are dedicated to the 

promotion of equality where all are able flourish. Disabled people, and those from 

global majority heritage are currently under-represented in our organisation and we 

welcome applications from within these groups. 

 


